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Request for Updated Merit Promotion Instruments for Faculty Members 

16 January 2018 

As discussed in the Executive Committee meeting on 15 January 2018, may we formally request 
each college/ unit to submit its updated Merit Promotion Instrument for faculty members to OVCAA 
and send the soft copy via e-mail to ierome@ovcaa.l!f)g.eduJ)h (Attention: Mr. Jerome Cruz) by 
Monday, 22 January 2018 in preparation for the UPD Executive Committee Workshop to be held on 
28-30 January 2018 at Baguio City.

Pertinent documents related to merit promotion will be e-mailed for reference. 

Thank you very much for. your usual cooperation. 


